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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 8( . ,
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Region | Office
475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406
Attn: Mike Perkins

Reference: Radioactive Materials License No. 45-09087-01

Dear Mr. Perkins,

We would like to change the na%:le of the administrative contact person, to which the

NRC mails information pertinent to our NRC license. Please adrdress all future mailings
to:
Mr. John Hudson
Director of Radiology
Sentara CarePlex Hospital
3000 Coliseum Drive

Hampton, Virginia 23666

In addition, we recently received Amendment No. 40 to our NRC license. Unfortunately,
the original and both duplicate copies consisted of two copies of Page 1 and two copies of
Page 2, but no Page 3 or 4. Can you please send us copies of Pages 3 and 4 so that our

files may be complete?

tter, please do not

If you should have any questio;;ﬁ or comments regarding this
5-1698.

hesitate to contact me at (757) 827-2444 or beep me at (757) 47

38

Sincerely,

DW/ f&/)@'m <l Note:

David E. Weimer, M.S.
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